
The Hospitality Minnesota Education Foundation is offering
scholarships to Minnesota students who are pursuing their
education in foodservice and hospitality programs.

High school students interested in studying hospitality after
graduation can apply for Hospitality Minnesota Education
Foundation’s 2025 scholarships. 

Applications are now open until March 21, 2025. 
You can apply by scanning the QR Code below.

Funds available for foodservice, lodging, and hospitality students!

Learn more about Scholarship Criteria at hospitalityminnesota.com/scholarships
 For more information, contact Victoria Marley, Manager of Partnerships & Programs, 

at 651-925-4012 or victoria@hospitalitymn.com 
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SCHOLARSHIPS
NOW AVAILABLE

With our scholarships, upcoming
hospitality leaders can:

pursue an educational journey
in hospitality
boost the quality of talent in our
industry
even the playing field so that all
interested students can get
involved


